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January Member Action Committee (MAC) Meeting Recap
— submitted by Kiya Villarreal and Roger
This month MAC dialogue focused on:
e The next MAC meeting is taking place in the store where everyone should feel welcome to attend,
including members and our employee members. The meeting will be visible from the sales floor to

encourage attendance and be easily accessible.

e We would like to learn more about what is already in place for workplace functional continuity as
well as begin exploring further into supporting a cooperative work environment.

e There is support from the Co-op to offer space and general supplies for a member-run newsletter.

Next MAC meeting: Wednesday, February 13, 5:30-6:30pm (at the Arcata store mezzanine)

Agendas are posted a week prior to the meeting in stores, online or you can request to receive them by email
by emailing emilywalter@northcoast.coop.

February agenda items include:
- Discuss how to support a more cooperative work environment
- Logistics of creating a member driven newsletter
- How to encourage employee members to attend the Annual Membership Meeting



